
 

  

 
 

Media Release 

Changes in Leadership at the Orchestra of the Lucerne Festival Academy  

Lucerne, 5 September 2018. Matthias Pintscher, Principal Conductor of the Orchestra of the Lucerne 

Festival Academy, is unable to fulfil his further commitments for personal reasons, the Festival’s 

management has announced.  

The Management of Lucerne Festival is currently clarifying who will take over Matthias Pintscher’s 

conducting duties for the Orchestra of the Lucerne Festival Academy for the rest of the current year. 

The internationally renowned Lucerne Festival Academy offers music students and professional 

musicians under 32 master classes and conductors’ and composers’ seminars every year during the 

Summer Festival in Lucerne. 

In addition to Lucerne, the Academy Orchestra will also be performing in Berlin, Hamburg and Paris this 

year. The Artistic Director of the Lucerne Festival Academy is Wolfgang Rihm. 
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